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▪ We are not requesting a new line funding for OA publishing.  Rather we simply 

request that the Provost Office allow funds to be applied to APCS (article 

processing charges) in reputable Open Access publications at the request of the 

faculty member.  One source of these funds might be those currently allocated to 

yearly Faculty Development Travel, but other sources, such as internal awards and 

grants from the University, might also be made available. 

▪ The discussion over reputability and the procedures and mechanisms for ensuring 

reputability is important. 

▪ This might require a discussion with the FASTRC committee regarding award 

language. 
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